
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  121/19 
 
6th December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 13th December 2019 
 
This year we have once again signed up to participate in the ‘Save the Children 
Christmas Jumper Day’ on Friday 13th December. 
 
If your child wishes to participate they should wear school uniform trousers, shirt and 
tie with the Christmas jumper.  We will be asking for a minimum donation of £1.00 to 
participate in this fundraising event. 
 
Please contact Mrs Penketh if you have any concerns about your child participating in 
this event.  We understand that this is a very expensive time of year and we would not 
wish to put any further financial burdens on our families. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Brierley 
Principal 
 
 


